
March 21, 2013

Dear  Patients and Friends,

It has been over ten years since starting practice in Newport, and the experience has been 
very fulfilling due in large part to our extended community of exceptional patients; 
however, the time has come to relocate and begin a new adventure.

Foreseeing the possibility of this relocation, I have been working for some time to recruit 
a highly qualified and caring dentist to continue the tradition of excellent patient care.  
After considerable effort, I have been successful in finding such a dentist.

I am pleased to introduce Scott Loiselle, DDS as your new biological dentist.  Dr. Scott 
attended the prestigious Marquette University School of Dentistry and has begun his own 
biological practice in Newport.  

After meeting Dr. Scott, I knew that he would be the perfect person for this office.  Not 
only is he a dedicated practitioner with the utmost integrity, he brings such a wonderful 
enthusiasm to the dental profession here in Newport.  His excellent clinical skills are 
exceeded only by his compassion and care for his patients.  I am confident that you will 
thoroughly enjoy working with him.

Dr. Scott extends the invitation to an Open House at your new state of the art dental 
office on Wednesday, April 3 from 5-7pm located at 612 SW 9th Street in Newport.  Dr. 
Scott will be taking over patient care starting April 1.

Mike and I have enjoyed the past decade so much and appreciate all of your support and 
kindness.  Thank you for making our lives so rewarding by allowing us to serve you.

Warmest regards,

Anne H Meyer, DDS


